
From: Gregory Sikora <gvsikora@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 2:14 PM 
To: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] May 10 Meeting | 2027 W Boston Lighting 
 
Hello, 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting on May 10th in which the downlighting for 2027 W Boston will be 
discussed. I am the neighbor directly to the east at 2017 W Boston. I sincerely hope that HDC requires 
the removal of the downlighting. Besides the downlighting not being historically accurate and not being 
aesthetically pleasing, they shine light directly into my windows and flood my property with light both in 
the front and back yards. I believe city ordinance prohibits the lighting of neighboring properties. 
 
I have tried discussing the issue with my neighbor on several occasions and nothing has been resolved. 
 
Background: I have been in my house since 2014. The owner of 2027 at that time had old fixtures on the 
eaves but had never turned them on. When the new owner purchased the home they started turning 
them on and replaced them with new super bright and sterile LED fixtures in June 2021. I've had a 
number of complaints from other neighbors about it so we decided to report the issue finally. 
 
Thank you, 
Greg Sikora 
2017 W Boston Blvd 
 
--  
Gregory Sikora 
gvsikora@gmail.com 
doorhustle.com 
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